
29th September 2023 

  

 

03.10.2023: 09:00 Phonics workshop for parents, in 

school.    

04.10.2023: 16:30 Phonics workshop for parents, in 

school. 

05.10.2023: 09:00 Year 1 Faith Assembly. Parents 

welcome to attend.  

17.10.2023: 09:30 KS2 Harvest service at St.Paul’s 

Church. Parents welcome to attend. 

17.10.2023: 13:45 KS1 Harvest service at St.Paul’s 

Church. Parents welcome to attend. 

17.10.2023: 15:15 Harvest Festival Feast. Letter sent 

out. 

18.10.2023: Flu vaccinations for all pupils. You 

should have received a consent email. 

18.10.2023 & 19.10.2023: 15:30 —16:30 Book Fair. 

Please enter via the main office. 

18.10.2023: Parents’ Evening. We will text you a 

booking link on Monday 2nd Oct. 

19.10.2023: Year 2 Guy Fawkes visitor. Please make 

payment online. 

20.10.2023: Training Day. School closed. 

23.10.2023—27.10.2023 : October half term. 

2016 — 2023 

R OAK 100% 

R MAPLE 94.8% 

1 CEDAR 97.0% 

1 HAZEL 98.5% 

2 CHESTNUT 97.1% 

2 ELM 97.2% 

3 CHERRY 98.3% 

3 WILLOW 97.0% 

4 ASH 99.7% 

5 BEECH 97.5% 

5 LAUREL 99.6% 

6 ROWAN 92.2% 

6 YEW 97.7% 

 LAST WEEK’S ATTENDANCE   

THIS WEEK’S 

HOUSEPOINT  

WINNERS: 

NORTHCLIFFE 

WOOD 

ATTENDANCE:  

96.7% 

Our target is: 

97.0%  

September 2024 intake: for prospective parents  
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ONLINE GAMING SAFETY TIP: Only add people you know in real life, these are people you can trust. 

How do you show kindness to     
yourself? 

What is something you are 

looking forward to? 

THIS HALF TERM’S        

CHRISTIAN VALUE IS: 

We invite you to produce 

something based on our 

Christian Value, that we can 

display in school e.g. art 

work, models, poetry etc. 

       Piper A           Edwin L                

Jacob H (y5)                     Charlie K 

Here at Wycliffe, we know that spiritual 

moments are personal and precious so they are 

not always appropriate to share. On the occasion 

that you would like to share them with us, we 

would love to hear about them!  Please send to 

the office for the attention of Mrs. Brodrick.  

We would love to 
share yours and 
your child’s WOW 
moments. Please 
send them into us. 

MP Philip Davies is holding a competition 

to promote integration and pride in being 

British. ‘Pupils are invited  to write about 

or draw a figure in British History that 

they most admire and say why’. Please 

hand entries to the school office by 18th 

October. 

Christmas Jumper Exchange 

As we bear sustainability and environmental waste in mind, 

do you have an old Christmas jumper lurking at the back of 

a wardrobe somewhere? A jolly jumper no longer doing its 

job? If so, could you see your way to passing it on to school 

so we can re-generate our love of these to another family - 

child or adult? We feel that this is a great way to share, 

recycle and spread the joy of giving and receiving through-

out our community.  

Please drop off in school by Monday 27th November         

or pass to staff or the office and we shall organise a way to 

re-distribute when we see what your donations bring! Our 

Jumper Day in school matches Christmas Lunch Day -   

December 7th!   

Toby  has received his Silver Award in Cubs, 

which is the top award in Cubs. He had to com-

plete all 7 of the Challenge badges to receive this - 

World, Skills, Outdoor, Adventure, Team Leader 

& Personal. He is now moving up to Scouts.  

On Saturday 16th September, Piper was in the 

parade for Cononley Gala and then went on to 

perform with the rest of her street dance class 

from The May School of Dance.  


